
For more infomation visit: 
www.nzpcn.org.nz/nzpcn/events 

Lots of ecological restoration mahi is underway in the Queenstown Lakes District 
(QLD) region. The New Zealand Plant Conservation Network is excited to be working 
alongside the QLD Council to run two local workshop sessions to get everyone 
involved together to share local restoration knowledge.

RSVP: For catering purposes please email Alex (fergusa@landcareresearch.co.nz) 
to confirm which workshop session you’re keen on. 
All participation is welcomed, even if you can only join for part of a session. 

QUEENSTOWN LAKES DISTRICT 
RESTORATION PATHWAYS WORKSHOPS

15th May 2023 
Athenaeum Hall, Buckingham Street, ArRowtown 
Session 1 (1-4 pm), Session 2 (6-9 pm) 


